Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

April – May 2017

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature reviews/promoting-occupational-safety-and-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Update on the labour rights crisis in Bangladesh," ILRF, CCC, MSN and WRC, April 21, 2017:

https://www.maquilasolidarity.org/sites/maquilasolidarity.org/files/attachment/Update B angladesh FoA April 2017.pdf

"European Union and the Bangladesh garment industry: The case for a trade investigation," Clean Clothes Campaign, April 2017:

https://cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/european-union-and-the-bangladesh-garment-industry-the-case-for-a-trade-investigation/view

"Follow the thread; The need for supply chain transparency in the garment and footwear industry," coalition of unions and NGOs, April 2017:

https://www.hrw.org/sites/default/files/report_pdf/wrdtransparency0417_brochure_web_s preads 3.pdf

"Bangladesh Accord: Brief progress report and proposals for enhancement," ILRF, CCC, MSN and WRC, April 2017:

https://www.maquilasolidarity.org/sites/maquilasolidarity.org/files/attachment/Accord witness signatory progress April 24.pdf

Fourth Anniversary of the Rana Plaza Collapse

"It has been four years since the Rana Plaza Factory collapse – How much has changed?" Michelle Chen, The Nation, April 24, 2017:

https://www.thenation.com/article/it-has-been-four-years-since-the-rana-plaza-factory-collapse-how-much-has-changed/

"Rana Plaza: Improvement for garment workers after four years?" Jordan Barab, Confined Space, April 24, 2017:

http://jordanbarab.com/confinedspace/2017/04/24/rana-plaza-factory-collapse/

"A message to global brands from a Rana Plaza survivor; Companies pressed to provide more information about suppliers," Aruna Kashyap, Human Rights Watch, April 24, 2017:

https://www.hrw.org/news/2017/04/24/message-global-brands-rana-plaza-survivor

"Why cheap fashion remains deadly," Jan Tomes, DW.com, April 24, 2017: http://www.dw.com/en/why-cheap-fashion-remains-deadly/a-38565592

"Rana Plaza fourth anniversary; Three important assessment reports released," Maquila Solidarity Network, April 24, 2017:

http://www.maquilasolidarity.org/en/rana-plaza-fourth-anniversary-april-24-2017

"Four years after Rana Plaza: Steps in the right direction but a lot remains to be done," Clean Clothes Campaign, April 24, 2017:

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2017/04/resources/publications/four-years-after-rana-plaza

"4 years after Rana Plaza tragedy, What's changed for Bangladeshi garment workers?" Ashley Westerman, National Public Radio, April 30, 2017:

 $\underline{http://www.npr.org/sections/parallels/2017/04/30/525858799/4-years-after-rana-plazatragedy-whats-changed-for-bangladeshi-garment-$

workers?sc=17&f=1001&utm source=iosnewsapp&utm medium=Email&utm campaig n=app

"Bangladesh Accord illustrates power of multi-stakeholder collaboration to address supply chain issues," Interfaith Center on Corporate Responsibility," April 24, 2017: http://www.iccr.org/bangladesh-accord-illustrates-power-multi-stakeholder-collaboration-address-supply-chain-issues

"Bangladesh Accord fourth anniversary: Reflections and recommendations," Judy Gearhart, ILRF, May 12, 2017:

http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/59166bb8e4b0bd90f8e6a56a

News from the International Labor Organization

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Training builds government capacity to boost workplace cooperation," April 3, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS 549826/lang--en/index.htm

"Better Work forum highlights challenges and opportunities for Bangladesh's garment industry," April 4, 2017:

http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS 550002/lang--en/index.htm

"Enterprise based training begins to show its potential to garment industry," April 18, 2017:

http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS 553903/lang--en/index.htm

"Refusing to throw in the towel on factory safety in Bangladesh," April 28, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/features/WCMS_551564/lang-en/index.htm

"Celebration of National Occupational Safety and Health Day 2017," April 28, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS 554844/lang--en/index.htm

"Remediation Coordination Cell for Bangladesh industry launched," May 14, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS_55387 7/lang--en/index.htm

"Third review of Sustainability Compact for garment sector," May 18, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS 554839/lang--en/index.htm

"Learning labour court skills in Bangladesh," May 18, 2017: http://ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/videos/WCMS_554289/lang --en/index.htm

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Accord statement on the April 2013 Rana Plaza building collapse," April 24, 2017: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/04/accord-statement-april-2013-rana-plaza-building-collapse/

"Accord marks fourth anniversary; significant improvements and unresolved safety hazards," May 8, 2017:

http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/05/accord-press-release-4-year-anniversary/

"Quarterly Aggregate Report 2017 – May Issue," May 8, 2017: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2017/05/quarterly-aggregate-report-2017-may-issue/

"Accord launches financial support programme for factories," Fibre2Fashion.com, May 9, 2017:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/manufacturing-news/accord-launches-financial-support-programme-for-factories-205687-newsdetails.htm

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"71 Bangladeshi factories complete Alliance CAPs," Fibre2Fashion.com, April 17, 2017: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/manufacturing-news/71-bangladeshi-factories-complete-alliance-caps-205273-newsdetails.htm

"Alliance statement on Rana Plaza fourth anniversary," April 24, 2017: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/435-alliance-statement-on-rana-plaza-fourth-anniversary

"Ten more Alliance factories achieve substantial completion of their Corrective Action Plans; Operations suspended in nine others," May 3, 2017: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/437-ten-more-alliance-factories-achieve-substantial-completion-of-their-corrective-action-plans-operations-suspended-in-nine-others

Films on Bangladesh OHS

Forgotten Voices of Women Garment Workers Behind the Reform in Burma/Myanmar," Nyien Aung Loikaw, 22 minute film on You Tube https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XkyJCSNGLBk

Earlier Articles and Reports

"Apparel & Footwear Benchmark Findings Report [on forced labor in the supply chain]," Know the Chain, December 2016:

https://knowthechain.org/wp-content/plugins/ktc-

benchmark/app/public/images/benchmark reports/KTC A&F ExternalReport Final.pdf

"Radio-based awareness campaign for RMG sector on occupational safety begins," The Financial Express (Dhaka), March 30, 2017:

http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2017/03/30/65653/Radio-based-awareness-campaign-for-RMG-sector-on-occupational-safety-begins

"Our cotton colonies; We follow a T-shirt's supply chain from Burkina Faso to Bangladesh to your local mall – and back again," Meta Krese and Jost Franko, In These Times, March 20, 2017:

http://inthesetimes.com/features/cotton manufacturing labor exploitation.html

April 2017 articles and reports

"South Asia's hazardous ship graveyards," photos by Rodion Ebbighausen, DW (Germany), April 4, 2017:

http://www.dw.com/en/south-asias-hazardous-ship-graveyards/g-38285880

"Four years after Rana Plaza, union action prevents a repeat," Owen Tudor, Trades Union Congress (UK), April 14, 2017:

 $\underline{http://strongerunions.org/2017/04/14/four-years-after-rana-plaza-union-action-prevents-\underline{a-repeat/}}$

"Govt forms committee to face to EU Compact review on labour issues," New Age (Dhaka), April 19, 2017:

http://www.newagebd.net/article/13773/govt-forms-committee-to-face-eu-compact-review-on-labour-issues

"Retailers not paying much for products from green factories, minister says," bdnews24.com, April 20, 2017:

http://bdnews24.com/business/2017/04/20/retailers-not-paying-much-for-products-from-green-factories-minister-says

"The eco guide to fast fashion; Reforms are under way but not enough has been done to end poverty wages in the garment industry," Lucy Siegel, The Guardian (London), April 23, 2017:

https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2017/apr/23/the-eco-guide-to-fast-fashion

"UL organizing sustainability seminar in Dhaka," Fibre2Fashion, April 24, 2017: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/sustainability-news/ul-organising-sustainability-seminar-in-dhaka-205399-newsdetails.htm

"TUC Aid: Supporting the empowerment of women trade union leaders in the Bangladesh garment industry," Trades Union Congress (UK), April 28, 2017: https://www.tuc.org.uk/node/126799

May 2017 articles and reports

"Eight garment factory officials injured by workers," The Daily Star (Dhaka), May 7, 217:

http://www.thedailystar.net/city/eight-garment-factory-staff-injured-workers-1401796

"Labour unrest still high in RMG sector: Studies," Monira Munni, The Financial Express (Dhaka), May 7, 2017:

 $\underline{\text{http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2017/05/07/69551/Labour-unrest-still-high-in-RMG-sector:-Studies}$

"Bangladesh Accord: New phase should protect unions," Aruna Kashyap (Human Rights Watch), Just Style, May 11, 2017:

 $\underline{https://www.hrw.org/news/2017/05/11/bangladesh-accord-new-phase-should-protect-unions}$

"EPZ Labour Law: US urges Bangladesh to adopt ILO proposal," unbnews.com, May 18, 2017:

http://unb.com.bd/article/epz-labour-law-us-urges-bd-to-adopt-ilos-proposal

"Germany to provide 7 million Euros for RMG remediation in Bangladesh," Fibre2Fashion, May 18, 2017

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/announcement/germany-to-provide-7m-for-rmg-remediation-in-bangladesh-205852-newsdetails.htm

"Launch of potential new Accord agreement imminent," Michelle Russell, Just-Style.com, May 18, 2017:

http://www.just-style.com/news/launch-of-potential-new-accord-agreement-

imminent_id130725.aspx?utm_source=daily-

html&utm medium=email&utm campaign=18-05-

2017&utm_term=id97496&utm_content=471358

"Rana Plaza owner, 9 others indicted for violating building code," Md Sanaul Islam Tipu, Dhaka Tribune, May 21, 2017:

 $\underline{http://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/court/2017/05/21/rana-plaza-violating-building-code/}$

"Garment workers to get group insurance payout from central fund," Monira Munni, The Financial Express (Dhaka), May 22, 2017:

 $\underline{http://www.thefinancial express-bd.com/2017/05/22/71266/Garment-workers-to-get-group-ins-payout-from-central-fund}$

"RMG workers fall ill amid sweltering heat," The Financial Express (Dhaka), May 26, 2017:

http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2017/05/26/71640/RMG-workers-fall-ill-amid-sweltering-heat

Related Global Supply Chain Issues

"Why jobs in special economic zones won't solve the problems facing the world's refugees," Heaven Crawley, The Conversation (UK), April 6, 2017: https://theconversation.com/why-jobs-in-special-economic-zones-wont-solve-the-problems-facing-the-worlds-refugees-75249

"On 'shrinking space' – a framing paper on civil society around the world," Transnational Institute, April 2017:

https://www.tni.org/files/publication-downloads/on shrinking space 2.pdf

"India – A thousand cuts: Life as a garment worker in Bangalore," Garment Worker Diaries, April 2017:

http://fashionrevolution.org/wp-

content/uploads/2017/04/Garment Worker Diaries India Interim Report.pdf

"Governing global supply chain sustainability through the ethical audit regime," Genevieve LeBaron, et al., Globalizations journal, April 7, 2017: http://www.tandfonline.com/doi/pdf/10.1080/14747731.2017.1304008?needAccess=true

"Workers endured long hours, low pay at Chinese factory used by Ivanka Trump's clothing-maker," Drew Harwell, Washington Post, April 25, 2017: https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe6608-2924-11e7-b605-33413c691853">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe608-2924-11e7-b005-33413c69180">https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/workers-endured-long-hours-low-pay-at-chinese-factory-used-by-ivanka-trumps-clothing-maker/2017/04/25/b6fe608-2924-11e7-b005-2018-2018-2018-2018-2018-2018-2

"G20 Summit: Protect rights in supply chains, prevent widespread rights abuses," Human Rights Watch, May 17, 2017:

https://www.hrw.org/news/2017/05/17/g20-labor-summit-protect-rights-supply-chains

"Why it's getting harder (and more dangerous) to hold companies accountable," Ciara Dowd and Elodie Aba, Open Democracy, May 23, 2017:

https://www.opendemocracy.net/openglobalrights/ciara-dowd-elodie-aba/why-it-s-getting-harder-and-more-dangerous-to-hold-companies-

Compiled by Garrett Brown, May 29, 2017